
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687 * Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor 
Wiiam W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary 

November 10, 1992 

William L. Meyer 
Director 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Mr. Byron Brant, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 11-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: MCB Camp Lejeune, Extension of Schedules for Site 69 
Fiscal Year 1993 Site Management Plan (FY 93 SMP) 
NCG 170 022 58 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

I have received Mr. P.A. Rakowski’s letter of 19 October 1992 requesting the 
schedule for site 69 be extended six months to that shown in the Fiscal Year 1993 Site 
Management Plan (FY 93 SMP). The NC Superfund Section concurs with the requested 
extension. Please provide me with a revised schedule for site 69 for inclusion in the 
approved FY 1993 SMP. 
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If you have any questions please contact me at (919) 733-2801. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 

cc: Michelle Glenn, US EPA Region IV 
Robert Gelblum, NC Attorney Generals Office 
George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 


